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Parent Input Sheet

Dear Parents of First and Fourth Grade Students,

In the upcoming 1999-2000 school year you will have the option of selecting a multiage placement for your child, or a traditional placement.  The Dr. Crisp School will again have two multiage 2/3 classes and two multiage 5/6 classes; in addition to the traditional grade level classes we will continue to offer. 

We would like you to consider which of these options would best fit your child’s unique needs or interests and indicate your preference below. Please understand however, that your child’s final placement will be determined through careful consideration of many factors.

An information meeting on the multiage classes will be held on Tuesday, April 20 at 7:00pm in the school library.  We encourage all interested parents to attend.

                                                                                                  Sincerely,

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

My child _______________________________________________ is in _____________ grade this year.

The choice for my child for my child for the 1998-1999 school year is:

        ________   Multiage 2/3  Program

        ________   Multiage 5/6 Program

        ________   Traditional Grade Level Program

        ________   No Preference

This form should be returned by Monday, May 10.  If the form is not returned, we will assume that you have no preference as to your child’s placement.

Parent Signature_______________________________________  

